
 

 

 

 

On 11/11/14, a newborn baby girl 

was located in Farmingdale, NJ at 

a garbage processing facility.  

Anyone who has information on 

this death investigation or the 

identity of the baby’s mother is 

urged to call Monmouth County 

Crime Stoppers.  

Crime Stoppers will pay up to 

$5000 for information leading to 

the identity of the baby’s mother.   


